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Tuesday 13th April 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the summer term – it’s lovely to see the sun shining, hopefully we will be 

able to pack the woolly hats away soon and dig out the sun hats! 

 

We have started cautiously making plans for the summer term and have provisionally 

booked some dates for some of the key events that usually take place in the summer term. 

For now we will continue with our staggered drop off and collection times at the school 

gate and we will review this after 17th May.  

 

Telephone Calls to Parents - Week Beginning 19th April 

We thought it would be good for parents and teachers to have a quick catch up and a 

chance to discuss how children are getting on now we are all back at school. The teachers 

will ring you at some point during this week, please do not worry if you miss our call or if it 

is an inconvenient time as we will ring again. If your child spends time at both mum’s house 

and dad’s house and you would both like to speak to your child’s teacher, please drop an 

email to the school office and we will make sure that teachers speak to both parents. 

 

Whole School Trip to Bridlington - Tuesday 29th June  

We are very excited to have booked a bus to go to Bridlington in the summer. I will send 

more details nearer the time, but it is likely that children will need to be in school for 

8.30am and not return until 4pm. 

 

Sports Evening - Monday 12th July (Alternative date Wednesday 14th July) 

We have moved Sports Evening to after half term in the hope that we will not have to be in 

bubbles and parents will be able to join us. Hopefully the sun will shine for one of the dates 

and this event will be able to go ahead. 

 

Leavers - Wednesday 13th July We are hoping that we will be able to have a Leavers’ 

service this year and all the children will be able to take part and wish our Y6s good luck as 

they leave to go to secondary school. Depending on restrictions, priority will be given to 

Year 6 parents/relatives first but hopefully we will be able to welcome all parents to this 

event. 

 

Summer Days 

When it gets warmer we often find cardigans and jumpers in random places, please can you 

ensure that your child’s uniform is clearly labelled, so that if it does get misplaced it can 

be returned to the correct child.  
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Water - if your child wishes, they may bring a named bottle of water into school that can 

be kept in the classroom and taken home on a daily basis.  Please can you also send a sun 

hat/cap to school for your child, if possible one that can be kept in school for the summer 

term.  

 

Sun-Cream – please can parents either apply sun-cream to their children at home before 

school or send their children to school with sun-cream in a labelled bottle.  Please can you 

show your child how to put sun-cream on and have a little chat about not sharing it with 

friends.  We’ve got a few children who are allergic to some sun-creams. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Susie Varley 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Tuesday 13th April  Back to school 

 

W/B 19th April   Teacher phone calls to parents 

 

Thursday 22nd April  Dig-it day - weather permitting 

 

Thursday 29th April  Alternative date for Dig-it Day 

 

Monday 3rd May   May Day holiday - school closed 

 

Friday 28th May   Finish for half term 

 

Monday 7th June   Training Day - school closed 

 

Tuesday 8th June Children back to school 

 

Tuesday 29th June Whole school visit to Bridlington (8.30am to 

4.00pm) 

 

Monday 12th July  Sports Evening  

 

Tuesday 13th July  Leavers Service (afternoon) 

 

Wednesday 14th July  Sports’ Evening (alternative date) 

 

Friday 23rd  July  Finish for the summer - No Friday pm play  

     session today 

 

Tuesday 7th September       Back to school 

 

FURTHER DETAILS INCLUDING TIMINGS WILL BE CONFIRMED WHEN 

WE KNOW THESE EVENTS CAN DEFINITELY TAKE PLACE 

 

 


